
Marathon High School's 37th Annual Post Prom Party 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Marathon High School's Prom is scheduled for Saturday, April 26, 2025. In conjunction with the 
Prom, parents in our community are organizing a Post Prom Party for Marathon High School 
students at the Marathon City Sports Center. 
 
Statistically, Prom night has been one of the most dangerous nights in a high school student's life. To 
reduce this risk, the Marathon High School Post Prom Party is intended to provide students with a 
chaperoned event that offers fun activities, great prizes, and entertainment in an environment free of 
drugs and alcohol. 
 
This inclusive party is completely funded through donations from individuals, community 
organizations and businesses. To make this year's event happen, we are asking for your support with an 
event donation. Your monetary contribution or gift card(s) will be used to cover event expenses for 
student prizes, food, beverages and entertainment.   
 
We gratefully ask that checks or cash donations have a minimum value of $25, and be submitted by 
Wednesday, April 9th, 2025.  
 
Please make checks payable to: MHS Post Prom 
Donations can be dropped off at the Marathon High School Main Office, or mailed to: 
 

MHS Post Prom 
Attn: Chris Stowell 
219654 County Road S 
Marathon, Wl 54448 
 

 AMAZON WISHLIST : If you are considering making an in-kind donation, we have set up an Amazon 
Wish List (https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/18Q4A6RSTLAXQ) with suggested 
items at many price points. Please feel free to browse and purchase items from the list. For your 
convenience, items purchased from this list will be delivered directly to a committee member, and all 
items will be incorporated into a variety of raffle baskets.  

 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____ Our monetary donation is enclosed. Please make checks payable to: MHS Post Prom 
 
Name: ______________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________ 

Phone number: _______________________________________ 

Email: ______________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for supporting our Marathon High School Students & The 2025 Post Prom Party 
 
 

MHS Post Prom Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/mhs.postprom.committee 
MHS Post Prom Facebook:https://www.facebook.com/MarathonPostProm  

Questions can be directed to: MHS.PostProm.Committee@gmail.com 
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